
 

On-Site Learning Opportunities and Support Services 

Pursuant to ​Executive Order 2020-51​, the Academy of Tucson will offer online support 
services beginning August 17, 2020. We will start offering free on-site learning 
opportunities and support services for students “who are at-risk, in special education 
programs or who are the students of ​essential workers​” and need a place to go during 
the school day.  

Please note that a teacher ​will not​ lead the free on-site learning opportunities and 
support services classroom instruction. However, free on-site learning opportunities and 
support services will include in-person support services such as student supervision and 
strategic support for students in need during standard school hours. 

If you believe your child fits one of these categories, please contact your school 
Principal to discuss whether your child qualifies for this service. 

AOTES:​ ​Joshua Hancock, Principal​ 520-886-6076 

AOTMS​: ​Willie Henry, Principal​ 520-749-1413 

AOTHS:​ ​Wendi Allardice, Principal​ 520-733-0096 

The Arizona Department of Education currently describes this service as a “safe 
learning space for students who are at-risk, in special education programs or who are 
the students of essential workers.” Please note: Lunch and snacks will not be provided. 

Please understand that free on-site learning opportunities and support services may be 
suspended or terminated if the Academy of Tucson, Arizona Department of Health 
Services, or Pima County Department of Health advises closing the premises for public 
health reasons or in the best interests of staff and students.  

 

https://azgovernor.gov/sites/default/files/executive_order_2020-51.pdf
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